
CANDIA SAFETY FACILITY COMMITTEE 

WORK SESSION 

August 2nd, 2022 

   

 

SFC Members Present:  Brien Brock (BOS), Chief Mike McGillen (PD), Mark Chalbeck (PB), Russ Dann 

(BC), Joe Flanagan, Kevin Coughlin and Bob Stout.   

 

5:03 pm B. Brock began the Work Session immediately followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

R. Dann stated the Safety Facility Committee will be having a booth at Candia’s Old Home Day on August 

27, 2022. He noted it is important to have information available for the residents to be educated and updated 

on the progress of the proposed Police Facility.   

The Committee Members gave their feedback and ideas to present at Candia’s Old Home Day. Poster Board 

listing of what has transpired during the last two years. Easels set up with posterboards and information they 

presented at their previous Open House. Laptop or TV to show pictures and 3-Dimensional diagrams made 

by SMP of the proposed Policy Facility. Police Chief M. McGillen stated he will provide handouts for the 

children.  

 

5:45 pm Work Session ended 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Linda Chandonnet  


